
These are the notes from the February 14th Community Council Meeting: 
  
In Attendance: Felicia Wood, Alison Wendel-Bennett, Erolynne Wood, JennaBree (online) Shank, Alisa Harmon, 
Kim Frey. 
  
  
Business: 
-Email went out to all Hartvigsen staff with some responses that have been taken care of. Felicia resent the email.  
-Suggestion box is great, very helpful and staff feel heard 
-Body Suits are usually recommended by the Occupational or Physical Therapists so Felicia will follow up with 
them, but it is not a need that the school usually provides, families do.  
-Due to the Lockout, we learned some important things. We have created new safety protocols and will be getting 
approval from District leaders, then sending more info out to parents and the community.  
 
Action Items: 
-A step by step tutorial will be sent out to access the SCC file.  
 


